
STATE BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF PLUMBING,  
HEATING & FIRE SPRINKLER CONTRACTORS 

INCLEMENT WEATHER CLOSING & CANCELLATION INFORMATION 
 

Due to the forecast winter weather across the State, 
the following closures and cancellations will be in effect: 

 
Board Office – CLOSED 

Wednesday, February 19th 
Thursday, February 20th 

• Office will reopen on Friday, February 21st if conditions allow 
 

Resolution Review Conferences - CANCELLED 
Wednesday, February 19th 

Thursday, February 20th 
• Conferences will be held on Friday, February 21st if conditions allow 
You will be contacted by Board staff when conferences are rescheduled. 

 
Laws & Rules Classes – CANCELLED 

Raleigh – Wednesday, February 19th 
Statesville – Thursday, February 20th  

You will be contacted by Board staff with further information. 
 

If you have any questions regarding closures, cancellations, or rescheduling, 
please email information@nclicensing.org 

 
We apologize for this inconvenience, which is beyond our control. 

Thank you for  your patience and understanding. 
 
 

mailto:information@nclicensing.org

